
Huntingdon County 
Planning Commission  

 

Annual Dinner Meeting 
 

March 3, 2022 
6:00 p.m. 

Directions to the Huntingdon Country Club 
 10305 Raystown Road 

Huntingdon, PA 

 PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBERS 
 
 

Ron Rabena, Chairman 
 

Larry Mutti, Vice Chairman 
 

Ray Barley, Secretary 
 

Phil Cahill 
 

Lawrence Biemiller 
 

Wendy Melius 
 

Patrick Reeder 
 

Bryan Yingling 



Dinner Menu 
 

Caesar Salad 

Garlic Loaf 

Mixed Veggies 

Grilled Chicken 

Meatballs 

Penne 

Marinara 

Assorted Brownies 

Coffee, Iced Tea and Water 

 

You are cordially invited to a review 
of the Huntingdon County Planning 
Commission’s accomplishments and 
to celebrate this year’s Community 

Improvement Award recipients.  

 

March 3, 2022 

6:00 pm - Reception and Cash Bar 

6:30 pm - Dinner 

7:30 pm - Annual Meeting 

 

Program: 
 

Presentation of 2021 Annual Report 
James P. Lettiere, AICP  

Huntingdon County Planning Director 
 

Featured Speaker  
Lawrence Biemiller, 

Board Member/Corporate Secretary,  
EBT Foundation, Inc. 

 
Presentation of 

Community Improvement Awards 
Yvonne Martin, IOM, PaCCE 

President/CEO, 
Huntingdon County Chamber of 

Commerce  

R.S.V.P. by mail, phone or email and send 
payment to: 

 
Huntingdon County Planning and 

Development Department 
205 Penn Street, Suite 3 
Huntingdon, PA  16652 

(814) 643-5091 
planning@huntingdoncounty.net 

R.S.V.P. by February 16, 2022 

____ Yes, I plan to attend. 
 
Your Name ______________________ 
 
____ I will be accompanied by a guest. 
 
Guest’s Name: ____________________ 
 
____ No, I will not be able to attend. 
 
Special Needs: 
 

___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________ 

There is no charge to members of the 
Huntingdon County Planning 

Commission, County elected officials 
and County staff.   

 

All other guests, please enclose 
payment of $30.00 per person.  

ABOUT OUR FEATURED SPEAKER: 
 

 Lawrence Biemiller retired as a senior writer 
at The Chronicle of Higher Education in 
February 2020 to help reopen the East Broad 
Top Railroad. He is a board member and 
corporate secretary of the new EBT 
Foundation, Inc., and is also on the board of 
the railroad’s longtime volunteer group, the 
Friends of the EBT (without which, he says, 
there might not have been anything left of 
the EBT for a new foundation to acquire). He 
has helped write numerous grant 
applications, has given hundreds of tours of 
the railroad’s roundhouse and shops 
complex, and capped off last year by making 
more than 3,000 servings of hot chocolate 
for the railroad’s Christmas event. After 
living in Washington, D.C., for 39 years, he's 
now a resident of Cromwell Township, where 
he enjoys never having to worry about 
parking.  


